
 

 

 

QCT Board Meeting, 23 October 2020: 

Outcomes summary 

The Board’s seventh ordinary meeting for the year was again held using videoconferencing 

technology, due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic conditions.  The Board: 

• reviewed the QCT Strategic Plan 2019-2022 in light of the numerous changes in context since 
the Plan was developed, and considered strategic priorities for the remaining two years of the 
Plan’s term 

• in light of ongoing ramifications for teacher education programs of the 2020 COVID-19 
restrictions, approved an extension until December 2021 of lower thresholds for the amount of 
professional experience preservice teachers must complete  

• approved the QCT’s participation in a proposed longitudinal research project on teacher 
resilience and wellbeing 

• considered and provided feedback on plans for marking the fiftieth anniversary in 2021 of a 
teacher registration authority in Queensland 

• approved the five-yearly renewal of the Director’s registration  

• determined that the QCT should fund the Director’s completion of professional development 
in the form of the AICD Company Directors Course  

• noted reports from the Chair and the Director and updates on various other activities and 

aspects of the QCT’s work. 

-------------------------------------------------ENDS---------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 


